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SAN ANTONIO WATER SYSTEM 
C-5 CULEBRA–CASTROVILLE TO LAREDO AND C-28 ZARZAMORA CREEK SAN 

GABRIEL TO NW 23RD STREET, PHASE 2 
 

SAWS JOB NO.17-4501 
SOLICITATION NO. CO-00114 

 
ADDENDUM NO. 8 

July 5, 2017 
 
To Bidder of Record:  

This addendum, applicable to work referenced above, is an amendment to the bidding documents 
and as such will be a part of and included in the Contract Documents. Acknowledge receipt of 
this addendum by entering the addendum number and issue date in the space provided in 
submitted copies of the proposal. 
 
1.0 Addendum Purpose 
 The purpose of this addendum is to issue a clarification to the questions submitted by the 

deadline for the C-5 Culebra – Castroville to Laredo and C-28 Zarzamora Creek San 
Gabriel to NW 23rd Street, Phase 2 Project.     

 
2.0 Clarification 

COSA ROW has stated that closure of Guadalupe Street at Nuevo León Street is possible 
for a limited time.  The Contractor shall develop a plan, coordinate with COSA ROW, 
request permits, and then do the work and reopen the street as quickly as possible.  The 
Contractor can request continuous operation (24 hours per day, 7 days per week) from 
SAWS; approval for continuous operation shall be required prior to commencement of 
any Work. 
 

 
END OF ADDENDUM NO. 8 

 
 
This Addendum is one (1) page, without attachments, in its entirety. 
 


